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GOVERNMENT MEDICAL COLLEGE, SRINAGAR
iO-Knran Nagar, Srinagar Kashmir, 190010.

Phone Nos. 0194-2504114 & Fax No. 0194-2503115

The Head
Department of Surgery,
Govt. Medical College, Sgr-

No. 6 Hasfead) 1033+ 4 Dated:- /4 ~05-2Y
Subject:-  Celebration of 6" Hernia Day on 16™ May 2024— permission thereof.
Sir, |

In reference to your office letter vide No. HOD/SD/239-40 dated: 14/05/2024,
regarding subject cited above, I am directed to convey the necessary permission for

h . nd .
celebration of world Hernia day on 16" May 2024, in GOT-2"* At SMHS Hospital of GMC,

Srinagar, subject to the following conditions.
1. It should strictly be covered under the NMC norms.
2. The College will not bear any financial implication, whatsoever, involved on this
account.
3. There should be no conflict of interest in celebrating such programme & should be
beneficial to the participants and help them to keep abreast with the latest trends

regarding the subject.
Yours fa y
REGISTRAR
Govt. Medical C
Copy to the: § 1cal College, Sgr.

1. Medical Superintendent SMHS Hospital for information & n/a,
2. Estate Officer GMC, Sgr. for inf, & n/a.
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